
 

 

Reminder for Parents: The Egyptian Schools Uniform Garage Sale  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Winter is here, and it's the perfect time to refresh your child's wardrobe!  

Don't miss out on our school uniform garage sale, to give you the opportunity 

to purchase gently used school uniforms. We have accumulated a number of 

unclaimed dry-cleaned items from lost and found, and we want to make sure 

these items find a good home. 

Details of the Garage Sale: 

📅 Due Date: Thursday, 28th 

🕒 Time: 8:00 am till 1:30 pm 

 📍 Location: Girls school meeting room 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary School Headmistress 


